Subject: 2022/1538/P

Dear Ms Fieldsend,

| am writing on behalf of the Belsize Society regarding the above application for bin stores in Belsize Village. | am
sorry that this is late coming in but we have only just been alerted to the impact it will have on the Belsize Society’s
notice board in this area.

We are concerned that the proposals may mean that our notice board will be obstructed and that we will be unable
to access it to change posters etc. This does not seem to have been taken into account in the proposed location.
Both sides of our board need to be accessible to change the posters and the doors are hinged at the top, not the
side. There needs to be enough space provided to do this.

Camden has kindly provided us |l C'L funding for these boards so it would seen as a waste of this money
if the board is affected by the bin store.

In general the Society supports the bin store, we note the comments on design raised by the BCAAC and cannot add
to those but please can our comments on location be considered.

Best wishes

Tom Symes for Belsize Society



